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Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 4:06 PM 
To: IRRC M NO? -5 f l $ rs 
Subject: Fw: IRRC Website - New Message 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us [mailto:ContactForm@state.pa.us] 
Sent: Sunday, November 04, 2012 03:59 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

|—"a 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Jonathan 

Last Name: Hare 

Company: 

Email: hij540@aol.com 

Subject: IRRC Number 2976 

Message: 
Please take time to consider IRRC #2976 carefully as even a quick reading leads one to question how much 
nationalizing PA education would end up costing PA in the long run for a small money infusion now. Also the 
continual use of "international standards" and "global performance" are troublesome.. PA should always strive 
to have a better standard and not be drug down to the level foreign teaching practices. The future of PA's 
children (and their future jobs) should not be determined by outside countries in any possible way. (I'm sure 
they want their children to be ahead of other countries...) 


